c_4
COMMUNICATION
- —
W (PH) JUNE fé/“
From: Nevat [mailto:nevateran@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 9:49 PM ITEM - éL
To: Racco, Sandra ST

Subject: Northeast corner of Dufferin St and Rutherford Rd. File number - Z,15.023

Hi Sandra,

 would like to share my concerns with the building proposal promoted by Norstar Group of
Companies.

Two high rises, one with 24 floors and the second with 23 floors, will have an immediate impact
of our way of living.

I’'m sure you are aware of the traffic issues we are currently experiencing in our area. Both
Bathurst and Dufferin are extremely crowded, residents are forced to use local roads as
alternative routes.

| also question if the other infrastructures platforms (i.e. schools, water, sewage ) can support
such a congested solution.

| would appreciate if you can share your opinion.

Thanks

Eran Nevat

11 Balsawocd Rd.
Thornhill, ON
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